2024 Midget registration is now open.

Please register your player by April 30th, 2024.

We will then determine if there is a need for an evaluation after reviewing the registration
numbers and confirming whether we will have one or two Midget teams for the Fall 2024
season.

If necessary, the Evaluation will occur in early August.

2024 CAYH Travel Team Evaluation Reaqistration

You will need to create a Sports Engine account to complete the registration and will be
prompted to make one if you haven't already. Sports Engine is our new system/website and all
CAYH business for the 2024 and future seasons will occur on Sports Engine.

You will also need a new 2024-2025 USA Hockey Number to register. Please complete the
player registration to obtain your new USA Hockey Number for the new season. Only 24-25
USA Hockey numbers will be accepted by our registration.

USA Hockey Number Registration

Players who are or will be 17+ years at the time of the season are required by USA Hockey to
complete the Safe Sport class in order to be roster eligible to play. This is a free online course
and must be completed prior to the beginning of the season. Players will not be able to play
until this requirement is met. This course does not have to be completed in order to register but
must be completed prior to submission of rosters. We will remind all affected players later in the
Spring.

USA Hockey Safe Sport Training

If you have any questions regarding the registration process or if you have trouble setting up
your new account, please reach out to Will Black at webmaster@capeannyouthhockey.com

Please feel free to forward this email to any new families interested in playing Midgets this
coming season.

Thank you,
Will Black
CAYH Registrar


https://capeannyouthhockey.sportngin.com/register/form/433930309
https://membership.usahockey.com/
https://www.usahockey.com/safesporttraining

